
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

THOMAS TOWNSHIP 2025/2026 BUDGETS 

Notice is hereby given that the Thomas Township Board will hold a public hearing on March 3, 2025, at 7 
p.m. at the Thomas Township Public Safety Building, 8215 Shields Drive, Saginaw, Michigan, for the 
purpose of receiving comments from the public on the proposed 2025/2026 Thomas Township Budgets. 
The proposed budgets may be viewed at the office of the Clerk during regular business hours after 
February 21, 2025. 

 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing. The Board is NOT considering any 

increase to the property tax millage rate. 

Written and/or oral comments will also be received at the Thomas Township Offices through the date of 
the hearing. 
This notice is posted in compliance with Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended, the Open Meeting Act, 
MCLA 41.72a(2)(3) and the Americans With Disabilities Act. 
The Thomas Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to 
individuals with disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon 5 days notice to the Thomas Township 
Board. 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Thomas Township 
Board by writing or calling the following: Michael Thayer, Clerk, 249 N. Miller Road, Saginaw, MI 
48609, (989) 781-0150. 

Michael Thayer 
Thomas Township Clerk 

 
 

 
Posted February 11, 2025 


